
June 2016

Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is August 2.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jbdansby@gmail.com

Vice President:
Bob Huff
864-269-9281
bobhuff1@charter.net

Treasurer:
Nelson Swords
864-940-5817
nelsonswords@att.net

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:
Morgan Pritchard
864-283-2546
morgan.pritchard@att.net

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennis18@charter.net

Meeting minutes from June 7, 2016.

Meeting called to order at 6:55 PM.

We welcomed new member Michael Wei-fung Chang.

Minutes and Treasurer’s report both accepted as read.

The electric fly-in on May 28 was a success. Funds raised
at the fly-in had a very positive impact on the club’s
finances.

A committee for planning fly-ins was formed. The
committee consists of Nelson Swords, Dennis Beard, Tony
Denton, and Daniel Jones.

A club fly-in is planned for June 25, 2016. This fly-in is open
to any aircraft type. There will be no landing fee and lunch
will be provided at no charge. Donations are appreciated.
This event is for club members and their immediate family.
Come spend the day with your fellow club members!

An electric fly-in is planned for September 24, 2016. At this
time it is unknown if this will be an AMA sanctioned fly-in.

There will be no club meeting in July. The next meeting will
be August 2.
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